
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

24th May 2019    

                        HAPPY HALF TERM                            

Dear Parent/Carer    

 
Sports Day 

Another successful day was enjoyed by everyone, even though the weather turned a little 

chilly towards the end. It was good to see families enjoying a picnic together before the 

sporting events began. The children were all brilliant at participating, supporting and 

encouraging other children. A huge “Thank you” to all those who attended, your continued 

support is much appreciated by everyone. 

 

 

 
Class 1  

Mrs Knight will begin her maternity leave in a few weeks. To ensure a smooth transition takes 

place Mrs Stanhope will be joining Class 1 after half term working alongside Mrs Knight. Mrs 

Stanhope will continue to teach Class 1 for the duration of Mrs Knight’s maternity leave. 

 

 

 
SATs 

Well done to Year 2 who worked extremely hard this week working through their test papers. 

The children all tried their very best! 

 

 
School Uniform 

It is important all children attend school wearing our full school uniform, including appropriate 

black school shoes. No bracelets,necklaces and only stud earrings for any children that have 

pierced ears. Hair accessories should be minimal. Also please send your child into school with 

full PE kit to enable them to participate fully in the lessons. 

 

 

 



 

 

REMINDERS 

 
London Trip 

The balance for the above trip needs to be paid by the 10th June, payment in full is required 

by this this date for your child to attend. All tickets have been purchased and accommodation 

has been paid for from the school budget. Thank you to those who have already paid in full. A 

letter confirming final details and times for the trip will be sent home after half term. All 

consent forms need to be returned to school on return from half term. 

 

 
Girls Football 

The girls football match at St Agnes school is the first day back after half term. Please 

remember football boots and shin pads. 

 
 
Please come in and join us to share a book.                                                                        

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm 

Thursday 23rd May = Classes 4 and 5 

Half Term 

Thursday 6th June = Class 1 

Thursday 13th June  = Class 2 

Thursday 20th June= Class 3 

Thursday 27th June = Class 4 

Thursday 4th July = Class 5 

Summer Term 

 

Monday 27th -Friday 31st May                 Half Term 

Monday 3rd June                                     Girls Football St Agnes 

Tuesday 4th June                                   5.30pm Richard Lander staff to meet Yr 6 Parents  

Friday 7th June                          School Closed to Children 

Wednesday 12th June                              Foss meeting 4.30pm 

Monday 17th June                                   Year 3 Minack Trip 

Monday 17th -21st June                           Year 5&6 London Trip 

Friday 28th June                                     Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 17th July                               Class 3 Production 2pm & 5.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd July                                    BBQ 

Wednesday 24th July                               Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 25th July                                 Last Day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

 



 

      

      


